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Each region has provided a detailed overview of their services. Dr. Emis Akbari
from our team, traveled across the north meeting with regional officials,
educators, and staff to get a better understanding of the unique challenges of
delivering services in remote areas. All this information has gone into a series of
surveys that will be landing in your inboxes next week. The College of ECEs is
sending the online link to all its registered members and regional governments
will distribute them through their networks. We are also relying on educators to
spread the word. The hope is to go wide and deep, capturing educators working
in Kindergarten, centre and home child care, family supports, special needs
resourcing and Aboriginal Head Start.

We want to hear from you whether you work full-time, part-time or occasionally;
work directly with children and families, as support staff or in management. The
questionnaire is extensive – probably taking up to 25 minutes of your day. But,
the more you shaqഀ
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